Office of the Director
Indian Institute of Engineering Science
Z and Technology (IIEST), Shibpur
Tmimaies Howrah - 711 103

No. 88/14 Dated, May 09, 2018

To
All Faculty Members, Officers and Employees
IIEST, Shibpur

Dear Colleague,

On the eve of my departure from IIEST, Shibpur, I wish you and all the members of your
family, a very happy, healthy and successful future ahead.

I will be extremely glad to witness the continued success of our ‘Dear Institute’ in the
years to come.

With regards and best wishes,

A

i
( Ajoy Kumar Ray )



